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NOTICE: Northeastern Storm Delays

December 15, 2020

Dear Business Partner,

A severe winter storm is expected to hit the 
Northeast tomorrow, Wednesday, December 16th. 
The New York and New Jersey area is anticipating 
up to 18 inches of snow along with strong winds. 

Due to the harsh weather conditions some 
shipments may experience delays. 

Please contact your STG customer service 
representative with any further questions
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